
Mid Week Memo – January 12, 2021 

School Boundary Review - Today 
A boundary review committee has finished preparing recommendations for the Board of Trustees 
regarding the Division's school boundaries. A presentation to the public has been scheduled for 
TONIGHT at 6:30 p.m.  The presentation will be live on YouTube and on the Boundary Review website. 
and will go live at 6:15 p.m. To access site, click on the blue BOUNDARY REVIEW button on the main 
page of the Lethbridge School Division website.  

Parent Teacher Interviews  
We will be conducting our next round of Interviews on Thursday, January 28th (4-8 p.m.) and Friday, 
January 29th. We will be holding interviews through Microsoft Teams or by telephone.  Bookings will 
open Wednesday, January 20th.  Link to Bookings 
 
Division Town Hall Meeting 
The Division will be hosting its annual Town Hall Meeting on Tuesday, February 2, 2021 from 6.30 – 8.30 
pm.  The Town Hall will be a virtual event through a Division Town Hall website and Microsoft Teams. 
The purpose of the meeting is to seek feedback to assist the Board of Trustees and Division in planning 
for the future. The question that the Trustees are seeking feedback on is as follows: “In response to 
COVID-19, changes were made to school organization and instructional delivery. Are there changes 
that impacted students in a positive way that should continue and be built on?” If you wish to 
participate, please email sjf@lethsd.ab.ca . 

Yearbooks 
Senator Joyce Fairbairn MS Yearbooks are available for purchase. They have been posted to School Cash 
Online and are $40.00. Don’t miss out—the deadline to buy the yearbook is February 26th, 2020. 

Mental Health and Parenting Webinars  
Alberta Health Services, in collaboration with The Mental Health Foundation, is proud to offer FREE 
online programming for parents and caregivers of children and youth.  Sessions are offered online 
through the Zoom conferencing application. A link to access the online session will be sent by email to 
those who have registered for the session.  DETAILS 

In Need Of….. 

Our school is searching for a donation of an aerobic stepper like the one pictured below (with the 

removable risers).  If you have one that you could part with, we would love to take it off your hands.  We 

don’t, however, need the legwarmers that go with it.       

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Y0D9aJnkz-o
https://www.lethsd.ab.ca/
https://sjf.lethsd.ab.ca/parents/parent-teacher-interviews
mailto:sjf@lethsd.ab.ca
https://sjf.lethsd.ab.ca/download/319636

